
Communication, Language & Literacy 

This half term our RWI phonic groups will continue to 

take part in speed sound lessons which will develop their 

phonic awareness and sound recognition. Our beyond 

groups will be exploring acrostic poetry. We shall be 

reading a range of acrostic poems performing them and 

identifying the features of an acrostic poem. We shall 

then be writing and performing our own acrostic poetry. 

Numeracy & Problem Solving 

This half term we will be focusing on calculations. We will 

use visual and practical aids to support our ability to solve 

addition and subtraction sums. We will also look at 

switcher sums and the commutative law. We will also be 

practicing our number bonds and learning to use these 

known number facts to quickly solve calculations.  

Science 

Our Science topic this half term is space. We shall be 
exploring what we can see in the sky at night and through 
the day. We will learn about how and why we have night 
and day. We shall also be learning about the planets and 
learning about a range of space missions, including the 
first trip to the moon.  
We shall be answering the question what would I see in 
space? 
 

Knowledge and Understanding of the World 

This half term we will be developing our geographical 

skills. Children will explore a range of maps at a local, 

national and global level, developing their understanding 

of how to navigate around an atlas to find key countries, 

continents, oceans and seas along with devising their own 

maps and routes. We shall be answering the question 

How do I use a map? In RE we shall be exploring why 

Christmas is important to Christians and will be listening 

to and retelling the nativity story. 

 

Computing 
This half term we shall be using the sprite application to 

practice our programming skills. We shall answer the 

question how can I programme my sprite?  

Enrichment & Ways to Wellbeing 

During PSHE lessons this half term we will be focusing on how 
we can take care of ourselves. We will be learning about how 

we can take care of our bodies and how we can keep ourselves 
safe and healthy. 

We will be answering the question, how can I keep my body 
healthy? 

The Arts 

In art this half term we will be developing our painting 

skills by experimenting with a variety of colours and 

patterns.  We will answer the question what colours will 

work best in my painting and why? In Design and 

technology we will continue our focus on cooking skills. We 

shall be selecting which ingredients to use in our dishes 

and reviewing how healthy our dishes are. We will be 

answering the question how can I make my dish healhier?  

Therapeutic Input 

As well as input from our SALT team this half term we are 

shall be taking part in regulation sessions designed to 

support our self regulation skills. These will include 

mindful colouring, peer massage and  foot spa sessions.  

Physical Education 

In PE this half term we will be developing our team work 

and competition skills. We shall also continue our weekly 

swimming sessions. 
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